From: PETER WHITTON
Sent: 02 April 2014 10:43
To: Planning
Subject: BANNER HOMES MIDLANDS LTD./APPLICATION 14/00412/F.

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN.

------------------------------------------

My wife and I are writing to you, to voice our complete objection to the proposed development, outlined above.

Our objections are as follows:-

 

1.Far too many houses for such a small site.

 

2. A developed site would be adjacent to and overlook the historical remains of Deddington Castle.

 

3. What is the purpose of a 40 vehicle Car Park?

     It is too far away from the centre of Deddington and the Health Centre/Primary school in Earls Lane , to ease the current parking problems, or will the northern boundary to the Castle Grounds be opened up for visitors, further desecrating this historic site.

 

4.The B4031 is already a busy commuter road, particularly where it meets with Earls Lane, and is a problem exarcerbated by the HGVs which commute from the Home Farm light industrial 

    estate.

   The proposed development would require traffic calming measures in both Clifton Road and Earls Lane, with a strong case for the installation of traffic lights at their junction.

 

5. Within the Application there is no provision for security fencing along its eastern border, which adjoins private land.

     This is a serious security issue for the residents who live in the four houses bordering the southern edge of Clifton Road, as their properties would be open to the rear, to any would-be miscreants, aided and abetted by a 40 vehicle Car Park!

 

PETER &KAY WHITTON,

 

"THE WILLERY"

CLIFTON ROAD, DEDDINGTON,

OX15OTP.

============

     

